
We would like to draw your attention to the NSDL Circular# NSDL/POLICY/2018/0003 dated
9th  January,2018  whereby  they  have  issued  a  notification  that  no  inter-depository
instructions  will  be  exchanged  between  the  depositories  on  the  Trading  holidays  as
provided by Central Depository Services (India) Limited for the calendar year 2018. 

For Trading Holidays 2018, kindly visit the link:
https://www.icicibank.com/managed-assets/docs/personal/demat/Trading-holidays.pdf

For more details, please refer the circular available on NSDL website  www.nsdl.co.in /
CDSL Website https://www.cdslindia.com/index.h  tml   
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